UCUI
Minutes
January 14, 2013
2:00 – 3:30pm
Heritage Room, Oakland Center

Members present:  Julie Borkin, Seong Cho, Scott Crabill, Irene Fox, Claudia Grobbel Cindy Hermsen, Jeff Insko, Amanda Nichols, Carolyn O’Mahony, Kanako Taku, Steve Shablin, Steve Wright
1. Welcomed new member Steve Wright from Math

2. Reviewed and approved  December 10 Minutes
3. Program Modifications

· BIS 3+3 Program with Cooley

This is a more structured course path than other BIS plans of study.  This still requires all students to meet all university requirements in addition to BIS program requirements.  This follows the CC20 and 5th year masters program models.   It is difficult to know how many students but expect a slow start with just a few students.  A suggestion was made to consider holding spots for preferred students as a recruitment tool.  There will be at least one semester that students will not be enrolled in OU and thus may not be eligible for OU services (unclear if library database use will be available even though library use is available already to Cooley students).  There will be an annual review of cooperative requirements.

OU will be allowed to use Cooley classroom for OU classes.

Approved with several small changes (as noted in attached final version) – deleted “you” in “admissions” section on page 4, made “student”  plural to “students on page 5, and included clause about scholarships based on current Cooley criteria on page 6.  Approval is effective  fall 2013.  This becomes an information item to Senate.  Following that, there will be a formal signing ceremony.
· HS Elimination of NH Rubric

The chart showing the original nutrition course designations (NH rubric) and their corresponding new designation (HS rubric) also indicates some course number changes, including six courses changing from 400 level to 300 level.  Additional information to be provided regarding this change before vote.  Vote delayed until that information could be provided to UCUI Chair Scott Crabill by Patricia Wren.
4. Occupational Safety and Health Program Review (Jeff  Insko and Julie Borkin)
Document with recommendations is attached.  UCUI does not have final ABET report and would like to see that.  Discussed that we might want to invite report writer to UCUI meeting to review findings and then adjust based on UCUI member input and any clarifications by report writer.  Discussed that tenure decisions for Aaron Bird are unclear since program director is not tenure track faculty.  UCUI wonders what standards are in place for credentialing course/credit competencies (up to 22 OSH credits).  UCUI members wondered what the relationship OSH has to the Masters of Science in Safety Management as this was not mentioned in the report.
Minutes taken by Julie Borkin 
